Geneseo Community Unit School District 228 8:80-E1

Exhibit - Application to Make Donation to Geneseo CUSD #228 from an entity other
than the Geneseo Education Foundation
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The Francis G. Miller and Betty J. Miller
Foundation

March 4, 2022

Geneseo High School

Attn: Todd Ehlert, Physical Education/Health Education Instructor
700 North State St.

Geneseo, IL 61254

Dear Mr. Ehlert:

The Francis G. and Betty J. Miller Foundation board members reviewed your grant
request for new equipment and a nutrition bar. After a review of the request and finding
that the equipment meets the goals of the foundation, the committee approved a $12,000
grant for the new equipment. Unfortunately, the board members did not approve the
nutrition bar as presented. A check for the full equipment amount of the grant is
enclosed.

The board members wish your organization continued success in enhancing the lives of
residents of Geneseo and the surrounding area. Please contact me at 309-944-1613 with
any questions.
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Tyler Mackey
Trust Administration Officer



